
5.31.2023 Update 
Lucas Bros was on site 5/30 exercising and installing valves on Fulton to confirm they can isolate the 
water lines they'll be replacing. No more work is planned this week. The contractor will be returning on 
Monday 6/5 to begin water main replacements. The tentative schedule will be as follows (weather 
dependent): 
 
Water main and house service replacements:      2-3 weeks 
Storm sewer replacement:      1-2 weeks on East Third, 1-2 weeks on Third 
Curb and sidewalk replacement:  2 weeks 
Final paving*: 1 week (scheduled for Fall 2023 to allow utility trenches to settle) 
 
Daily parking and access on East Third during work hours (8AM-4:30PM) will be restricted, so cars will 
need to be off the street or out of driveways by 8AM and can return after 4:30. The contractor will be 
handing out additional resident notices before the end of the week. 
 
 


